
I am writing in support of SB 1576 and urge you to restore recreational immunity. 
 
Living life comes with risks and none of us get out of here alive.  We need to take 
responsibility for our own actions when recreating and being in beautiful Oregon nature. 
 
Unless there is clear malfeasance on the part of any jurisdiction that includes trails, 
bridges, etc, those jurisdictions should not be held accountable for accidents. 
 
It is not fair to outdoor lovers to restrict access to our beautiful Oregon due to 
individual’s accidents. 
 
Sincerely 
Barbara McLaughlin 
Nehalem, OR 


